
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Roger Zimmerman [mailto:rogerzim@verizon.net]  
Sent: Thursday, April 08, 2010 8:56 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB33 
 
I am completely opposed to a government takeover or management of 
retirement accounts. 
 
Federal and state governments are demonstrably incapable of managing 
their own finances. If they took over private accounts in the way 
suggested by this proposal, they would no doubt figure out some way to 
squander the savings of the American people.  Our hard-earned money 
would be used to provide pork so that politicians could be reelected.   
It would be a moral abomination, and the American economy would never 
recover. 
 
The government should keep its hands off of my retirement funds. 
 
Roger Zimmerman 
32 Hastings Street 
Wellesley, MA 
02481 
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